Important information and
postponement of PC uniform

1. Uniform

a. Sorry to inform you that the factory cannot produce all polo
shirts on time. Therefore all students will receive their PC
polo shirts by Tuesday, April 8, 2014. While we’re waiting for
the polo shirts, students are allowed to wear their high-
school uniform or any appropriate shirt (white polo shirt or
T-shirt).

b. When the Polo shirts arrive at PC, we will contact students
immediately.

c. If students still have questions about the uniform, please
send an email to icpoc@mahidol.ac.th

2. Internet accounts for new students will arrive next week.

3. As we cannot change the details in the PC online system, we
would like to confirm the following, despite what is says in PC
online:

e C(Class time in the afternoon will be held from 1-3 pm. not 2-4
pm

e For PC3: ISis shown as LS and Academic Reading is shown as
R the PConline

e For PC4:1Sis shown as LS and Reading and Academic Reading
are shown as TOEFL in PC online




